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Local storm spotter meetings set
(MSC News)--The National Weather Service will be holding storm spotter
meetings this week and next week in Nemaha, Brown and Marshall Counties in
preparation for the upcoming severe weather season.

The Nemaha County meeting will take place this Thursday evening, March 21 at
the Sabetha Community Center located at 1116 Main Street in Sabetha.

The Brown County meeting is set for Tuesday evening, March 26  at the Blue
Building in Horton, and the Marshall County meeting will take place next
Thursday evening, March 28 at the Beattie Community Center.

All three meetings will begin at 7:00 and last about 90 minutes.

A meteorologist from the National Weather Service Office in Topeka will be on
hand to discuss severe storm safety, preparedness and awareness.

The public is invited to attend the meetings.
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